
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Assistant to the City Manager 

DATE:    May 15, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Debrief of the City Council Advance that occurred on January 31, 2020 – February 1, 2020. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City Council met with the City’s Executive Team and a consultant January 31 – February 1, 
2020 to conduct their Annual “Advance”. It is called an “Advance” rather than a “Retreat” because 
it symbolically references the Council’s intent to move the city forward. During the Advance, the 
City Council reaffirmed the City’s vision statements, determined issue areas to focus on for the 
2020 calendar year, and reviewed two special topics. The agenda included:   

1. Welcome/Introductions 
2. Review City’s 2019 Issue and Vision Accomplishments 
3. Priority City Issues Mapping 

4. Parks Funding 

5. Council Team Dynamics 

6. City Manager Evaluation Process 

7. Wrap Up 

As part of the presentation, staff will review key highlights from the Advance as well as the draft 
2020 City Council Placemat (attached below).  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- City Council Advance Debrief Presentation 
- 2020 City Council Placemat 


